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by Gil Peterson
	 Hank and Sue Roysden, along with their entire committee, did an 
outstanding job  of orchestrating a very successful 2017 convention. Everything 
was extremely well planned an executed perfectly.  I think they all deserve a 
standing ovation. Thank you, thank you, thank you!!!!
	 The Freshmen were simply superb. The two concerts displayed their 
remarkable talents. The blend, the balance, the new material all contributed 
to two delightful evenings of music and memories.  We all miss Curtis very 
much, but I have to say, Jon stepped up to the plate and hit one out of the park, 
both vocally and instrumentally. I think the group made an excellent choice by 
selecting Jon.  Welcome, Jon to the Four Freshmen family.  We are delighted to 
have you.
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